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 Monthly Town Police Department Report 
                      For the Month of April 2023 

 

Incidents Reported in Town: 

Miscellaneous Incident 1  Check on Welfare 2  Family Dispute 1 

Commercial Alarm 2  Hold-up Alarm 1   Suicide Call 1   

Vehicle Accident 5  School Alarm 1  Disorderly Call 2 

Found Property 1 Overdose Call 1  Domestic Call 2 

 Accidental Self-inflicted Gunshot 1 Suspicious Auto 4  Stolen Auto 1 

 911 Disconnect 1 Traffic Complaint 2  Break-in in Progress 1 

 Fraud Report 1 Hold-up Alarm 1   

 

   
Chief Burse participated in the Prince George’s Chiefs Association meeting. 

            

Sgt. Irby, Cpl. Brooks, and Pfc. Anderson conducted high visibility patrols throughout the Town.  

 

Chief Burse participated in the Baltimore Region Law Enforcement Coordinating Meeting. 

 

Chief Burse participated in the weekly Prince George’s County Police Crime meeting. 

 

Chief Burse participated in the Division 2 Coffee Club Meeting. 

 

Chief Burse, and Detective Johnson participated in the Coffee with a Cop meeting.  

 

Sgt. Irby participated in the Upper Marlboro area Traffic Enforcement Assignment with PGPD & MSP officers. 

 

Pfc. Anderson attended the ribbon cutting for Christ Way Cathedral Church. 

 

Chief Burse and Cpl. Johnson participated in the weekly Conduent meeting. 

 

Chief Burse participated in the Villages of Marlboro Community Annexation Meeting at Town Hall. 

 

Chief Burse, Sgt. Irby, Cpl. Brooks, Det. Johnson, Pfc. Anderson, and Code Officer Stewart participated in a 1st 

Amendment Audit Training at Town Hall. 

 


